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Year 2 Newsletter Spring Term 2025! 

We hope you had a lovely half term and are ready for a fabulous term! We have lots of fun things planned and can’t 
wait to get going. All communication will be via Class dojo, Parent mail or on our school website so please ensure you 
check for updates regularly on these platforms.  
 
Home Reading  
We want to encourage all our children to enjoy and engage with books and reading and we ask you to support this 
process through our Home Reading Scheme. Book bags need to be returned to school every Tuesday and new books will 
be returned back to you every Thursday. 
 
Uniform  
Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform to school each day which consists of the following; 
 Grey trousers or skirt 
 White or grey socks/tights  
 White polo shirt (with or without the school logo)  
 Royal blue jumper or cardigan with our school logo  
 Black school shoes {no heels}  
Please help us support your child’s independence by clearly labelling their school jumpers/ cardigans, coats and bags 
with their name. As the weather gets warmer the children can wear grey school shorts or a summer dresses should 
they prefer.  
 
P.E  
This term we have P.E. on Mondays. Children need to come to school dressed in their school P.E kit; a white t-shirt/ 
polo shirt, blue school jumper/ cardigan/ hoodie with school logo, dark jogging bottoms/ Shorts and trainers (no 
football kits or crop tops please). Just a reminder that our school policy clearly states no jewellery for safety reasons, if 
your child wears earring these must be studs.  
  
Curriculum 
Our creative curriculum topic for this half term is ‘Sparks Might Fly’. Please see our topic web which will give you an 
insight into all of the exciting things we have planned.  
 
Homework  
Homework books will continue to go home on Thursdays and needs to be returned on Tuesdays. In this book there will 
be English and maths homework as well as the spellings for the week. Spelling knowledge will be checked on Fridays. 
On the inside cover of your child’s homework book will also be their timetables rock star login, we will have a weekly 
winner {or two} from each class for those children who have put in the most effort.  
 
Trips and Visits 
The trips and visitors we’ve booked this year not only offer our students a chance to learn in diverse environments but 
also significantly enrich our curriculum, if you could please login to parent pay or speak to the school office about 
making a payment toward the cost of these activities. It would be greatly appreciated! Thank you to those parents 
who have already made contributions towards them.  
 
Thank you for your support. 


